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Approximately 30% of farmland in Oregon is rented. This bill would impact A LOT of 

farmers and ranchers. 

 

Many leased parcels of farmland also include a single-family home/ dwelling, which 

OR-OSHA asserts are subject to their farmworker camp regulations (see news 

below). 

 

Over 15% of registered farm labor housing is leased by multiple employers. 

 

Without 24-7management of the property, landowners could be subject to steep 

penalties or costly litigation.   


